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Cockroft B15-69-1HNM / Holman B15-65HNM Tank

JDGarrett@nobleenergyinc.com <JDGarrett@nobleenergyinc.com> Mon, Apr 8, 2013 at 10:12 AM
To: "Allison - DNR, Rick" <rick.allison@state.co.us>

One Exhibit shows the well location of the Holman 65 and the other the Holman 66. Since the 65 was the
reference well for the pad and the tanks, you can use it for both 2A's and the Form 2, and the 66 for just its form
2.

Justin Garrett

Regulatory

(303) 228-4449
JDGarrett@nobleenergyinc.com

From: "Allison - DNR, Rick" <rick.allison@state.co.us>

To: JDGarrett@nobleenergyinc.com

Date: 04/08/2013 10:07 AM

Subject: Re: Cockroft B15-69-1HNM / Holman B15-65HNM Tank

Justin,
It looks like we have two of the same attachment. Am I missing something?
Do you want these attached to both the Holman well and tank location?

Rick Allison, P.G.

Oil and Gas Location Specialist - Northeast Colorado
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
303-894-2100 x5102

On Mon, Apr 1, 2013 at 8:01 AM, <JDGarrett@nobleenergyinc.com> wrote:
Here are SUA Exhibits amended and initialed by the S.O. moving the tanks to where the
submitted Form 2 shows them to be:

Does this properly reconcile this issue?

Justin Garrett
Regulatory
(303) 228-4449
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JDGarrett@nobleenergyinc.com

From: "Allison - DNR, Rick" <rick.allison@state.co.us>

To: JDGarrett@nobleenergyinc.com

Date: 03/27/2013 10:28 AM

Subject: Cockroft B15-69-1HNM / Holman B15-65HNM Tank
Justin,

The Surface Use Agreements supplied with each of the Form 2As (Doc 400373765 &
400380172) for the Cockroft B15-69-1HNM & Holman B15-65HNM locations include an
Exhibit that shows production facilities will be constructed on the Cockroft location. However,
you have submitted the Holman Form 2A for a production pad that will be located just south of
the Cockroft location and indicates that the Holman production facility will include facilities for
both the Holman and Cockroft wells. That is, the information in the SUAs conflicts with the
information on the Form 2A for the Holman B15-65HNM Tank.

Can you reconcile this conflicting information for me?
Regards,

Rick Allison, P.G.
Oil and Gas Location Specialist - Northeast Colorado

Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
303-894-2100 x5102

The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments may be confidential. If you are not
the intended recipient, please understand that dissemination, copying, or using such
information is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please immediately advise
the sender by reply e-mail and delete this e-mail and its attachments from your system.

The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments may be confidential. If you are not the intended
recipient, please understand that dissemination, copying, or using such information is prohibited. If you have
received this e-mail in error, please immediately advise the sender by reply e-mail and delete this e-mail and its
attachments from your system.
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